

June 4, 2021

Sarah Smith USA Director Universal Chastity Education PO BOX 3541 Pueblo, CO 81005

Dear Mrs. Sarah Smith,

Thank you for the pleasure of learning about the outstanding work of Universal Chastity Education (UCE). This international, pro-life ministry has seen excellent results from your chastity education outreaches in the African mission countries of Uganda, Tanzania, and Burundi. It is inspiring to learn how UCE helps students and adults embrace chastity for the first time and others as a "second chance."

It is wonderful to hear that over 530,000 youth have signed UCE chastity commitment cards since 2004. It is also uplifting to hear about UCE's other successes including school principals reporting pregnancy reductions, HIV/AIDS/STDs have been reduced, and how many students have personally thanked the UCE teams for this message. Students have also testified how UCE helped them prepare for a faithful marriage, and the importance of staying in school while avoiding drugs, alcohol, and prostitution in order to achieve their goals.

I am impressed that UCE is able to have such fruitful results as a small organization. I hope my donation will help you further God's work in your ministry. Your work has my full support.

Sincerely yours in Jesus, the Lord of Life,

Archbishop Joseph F. Naumann